
Centralized	scheduling	phase-in	
	
During	the	2014-2015	academic	year,	we	will	continue	to	work	with	a	consultant	who	will	make	
recommendations	regarding	how	to	schedule	classes	in	time	periods	to	minimize	scheduling	conflicts	for	
students.		Those	recommendations	will	be	shared	with	faculty	and	staff	for	comment	as	they	come	
forward	throughout	the	year.	
	
At	the	end	of	this	time	period,	we	plan	to	couple	those	recommendations	with	the	scheduling	software	
(EMS)	to	schedule	classes	that:	
	

1. Minimize	conflicts	for	students	
2. Increase	space	utilization	on	campus	
3. Honor	the	need	to	have	space	dedicated	to	meet	distinctive	and	unique	programmatic	needs		

	
The	goal	is	to	pilot	this	system	for	education	classes	in	the	fall	of	2015	and	for	the	campus	as	a	whole	
the	fall	of	2016.	
	


